
 

Health Data Collection and  
Health Observatory 

 

The staff at this practice record information about you and your health so that you can 

receive the right care and treatment. We need to record this information, together with the 

details of the care you receive, so that it is available each time we see you. 

The information recorded about you may also be used for reasons other than your 

personal care, for example, to help to protect the health of the general public, to plan for 

the future, to train staff and to carry out medical and other health research or studies.  

Thus, we are involved in a health observatory based on anonymized patient 

information. The reasonable security measures and anonymisation processes are in 

place to comply with the relevant data protection regulations. If you would like to opt 

out of this data collection scheme, please let your doctor know and your records will not 

be collected for use for this Observatory. This will not affect your care in any way. 

If anything to do with the Observatory or derivate research would require that you provide 

additional information about yourself, you will be contacted by your GP to see if you are 

willing to take part; you will not be identified in any published results. 

You have a right of access to your health records. If at any time you would like to 

know more, or have any concerns about how we use your information, please ask 

reception for more details.  

A list of published research using the THIN database is available upon request. 

Please contact Michelle Page on telephone number 0207 5017522 or email  michelle.page@visionhealth.co.uk for a copy. 

 

 

EVERYONE WORKING WITH OR FOR THE NHS HAS A LEGAL DUTY TO KEEP 

INFORMATION ABOUT YOU CONFIDENTIAL 
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